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The importance of sharks: From science to the villages 
This video was made during the last months of the project “Conservation and management 
of reef sharks in the Western Indian Ocean through scientific and local community 
collaborative actions” to show the main aspects of our work. The main aim of this video is to 
use it in the work of fisheries scientist and conservationists with Swahili communities, using 
the example from northern Mozambique. 
 

 

 
 
The workshop “Fisheries and Conservation of sharks” 
A workshop on the project “Conservation and management of reef sharks in the Western 
Indian Ocean through scientific and local community collaborative actions “was held in 
Pemba, Universidade do Lúrio, on 15th April 2015. The event brought together people from 
the province with different backgrounds, from fishermen to managers, from students to 
NGOs, people speaking about fisheries, sharks and the importance of protecting these 
beautiful animals.  The play of the project video was the highest moment of the workshop. 
The video DVD was distributed by the organisations present in the event. 
 
Links: 
 
High resolution video English/Swahili - https://youtu.be/P6w8nre_8kk 
Low resolution video Portuguese/Swahili - https://youtu.be/uX7rTAqULMM 
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